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For the Friends and Supporters of the MCC Foundation & MCC Alumni 

McLennan Highlander Quarterly 

In this issue: Campus News: A Conversation with U.S. Supreme Court Justice Clarence Thomas,  
MCC Foundation Scholar, Donor, and Alumni Appreciation Luncheon, First Generation 

Summer Trip, Hurricane Harvey Relief Efforts, 2017 Distinguished Alumni Awards,  
Establishing An Endowed Scholarship, Hearts in the Arts at MCC,  

Alumni Spotlight: Mark Bailey Capalbo, Gifts to the MCC Foundation 

Please remember the MCC Foundation in your annual giving, estate planning, and memorials. 

U.S. Supreme Court Justice Clarence Thomas Visits MCC, Leaves Lasting Impression 

During a historical visit to Waco in September, U.S. Supreme Court Justice Clarence Thomas 
spent two days with the faculty, staff, students, and community supporters of McLennan 
Community College. In the span of 48 hours, five major events were hosted in honor of Justice 
Thomas. During early stages of planning for this visit, six very special donors contacted the 
MCC Foundation wishing to host special events for Justice Thomas to connect with MCC 
donors and potential donors to discuss the importance of community college education in 
America.  

Clifton and Betsy Robinson, along with Paul and Carol McClinton, hosted a private dinner on 
Sept. 6 at the Robinson residence. Approximately 106 friends of MCC attended a special 
cocktail reception and dinner. During dinner, Justice Thomas spoke about his background and 
upbringing, and related his experiences to those of the students who attend MCC. Before the 
night concluded, Justice Thomas met and posed for pictures with almost everyone in 
attendance!  

“Betsy and I were blessed to host the reception and dinner at our home,” said long-time MCC 
supporter Clifton Robinson. “This event with Justice Clarence Thomas was in our opinion, the 
most inspiring event, certainly ever in our home, perhaps even the entire city of Waco. What an 
honor to be with such a great man!” 

Justice Thomas continued to spread his gracious nature and message the following day by 
participating in a “Q&A” with MCC students at the Ball Performing Arts Center on campus. 
Promoted through the Government and History classes on campus, students had the 
opportunity to attend prepared with questions for Justice Thomas.  

That evening, David and Nancy Lacy hosted an intimate dinner for Justice Thomas, along with 
fellow donors Mr. and Mrs. Clifton Robinson, Mr. and Mrs. Paul McClinton, Dr. Johnette 
McKown, and panel participants Ashley Cruseturner, Andi Ramon, and Judge Ken and Alice 
Starr prior to the community lecture. 

Following a very impressive dinner at Northwood House on campus, Justice Thomas was 
transported to The Highlands (gymnasium) on campus for the community event – “A 
Conversation with U.S. Supreme Court Justice Clarence Thomas”. More than 2,000 attended the 
panel discussion, which comprised MCC history professor Ashley Cruseturner, MCC 
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government professor Andi Ramon, and Judge Ken Starr. A video of the community lecture can 
be accessed here. After the lecture concluded, Justice Thomas stayed to sign copies of his book, 
My Grandfather’s Son. As the hours went on, MCC staff wondered if every person in line would get 
their book signed. Staying true to his generous nature, Justice Thomas stayed until the last book 
was personalized and the last photo was taken, which was around 11:45 in the evening.  

This event was a true collaboration, not only on campus between administration, faculty, and 
staff, but also between county, city, state, and national officials and offices. We want to thank 
the following entities for their support in our effort to bring Justice Clarence Thomas to Waco 
and MCC’s campus. In addition to the folks below, the events would not have happened 
without the fabulous work of the MCC Physical Plant, Grounds/Maintenance staff, MCC police 
and security officers, and the MCC Presidential Scholars.  

Donors & Event Organizers: David and Nancy Lacy, Paul and Carol McClinton, Clifton and 
Betsy Robinson, Judge Ken and Alice Starr, along with MCC President Johnette McKown and 
MCC Vice-Presidents Stephen Benson, Drew Canham, Fred Hills, and Phil Rhodes.  
 
Justice Thomas Planning Committee Members: Jana Bland, Ashley Cruseturner, Dianne 
Feyerherm, Heather Lanford, Johnette McKown, Jennifer Norman, Kim Patterson, Larry Radke, 
Andi Ramon, Belinda Shelburne, Paula Unger, Lindsey Vanek, and Lisa Wilhelmi.  
 
Government Officials and Local Offices:  

City of Waco: Emergency Management Coordinator Frank Patterson, Waco Police Assistant 
Chief Mark Norcross, Waco Police Commander Scott Gibbs, a multitude of police officers 
(about 25 on react team and crowd control), Waco Fire Chief Bobby Tatum, and Waco Fire 
Battalion Chief Chris Ballew  

McLennan County: Shawn Nixon, Michael Graham, and the entire McLennan County Bomb 
Squad 

US Marshals Service: U.S. Marshal William Hicks and ATF Special Agent (K9) Andrea 
DeVilliers 

Baylor University: Public Safety Director Mark Childers and Associate Director of Athletics 
Drew Pittman 
 
Follow the MCC Foundation on Facebook to view and tag more pictures from these fabulous events! 

MCC Foundation Scholar, Donor, and Alumni Appreciation Luncheon  

After careful thought and input from MCC Foundation donors and other community college 
foundations, the MCC Foundation decided to reformat the annual Scholarship Appreciation 
Night into a luncheon, with a specific goal of pairing scholarship donors with their student 
recipients for a time of fellowship and sharing. Over 50 donors and more than 200 students 
attended the luncheon, which was held at the Conference Center at MCC.  
 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=UlZUO7xr27E
http://www.facebook.com/mclennanfoundation
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The McLennan Community College Foundation honored scholarship donors, students, and 18 
major givers at the Scholar, Donor, and Alumni Appreciation Luncheon Sept. 14. The MCC 
Foundation’s Highlander Alumni & Friends Association also presented two prestigious awards, 
the Distinguished Alumni and Distinguished Leader awards at the event (see page 4 for more 
information). The MCC Foundation recognized 18 major donors who contributed a total of 
$691,000 to the MCC Foundation during the 2016-17 fiscal year.  
 
“We have been humbled this year to have so many donors commit to new or to complete 
funding of Foundation scholarships.  These scholarships and major gifts are the backbone of 
what we do at the Foundation, and that backbone is strong due to their generosity.”   
 
Luis Jauregui, award-winning architect and MCC alumnus, shared his success story of 
immigrating to the United States and beginning his higher education at McLennan Community 
College. Jauregui went on to attend Texas A&M University, where he earned a Bachelor of 
Environmental Design degree and Master of Architecture degree. Jauregui was recently inducted 
into the American Institute of Architects College of Fellows for achieving a standard of 
excellence in the architecture profession and contributing to the industry and society as a 
whole.  
 
On behalf of the MCC Foundation board and staff, we thank each of our donors for contributing 
to student success at MCC. We look forward to hosting this event again next fall. Interested in 
establishing a scholarship fund for students at MCC? Read more inspirational stories on page 6, or contact MCC 
Foundation Executive Director Kim Patterson (kpatterson@mclennan.edu or 254-299-8606) to discuss your 
donation.  
 
First Generation Summer Trip 
On Thursday, July 20, the students in the Rapoport Foundation First Generation Program, along 
with their sponsors, went on the annual educational/cultural trip. The Dallas excursion included 
a decadent dinner at Lark on the Park in Klyde Warren Park, followed by a stellar performance 
of “Finding Neverland” at the Winspeare Opera House. The Cohort 11 students, along with a few 
Cohort 10 students, and the chaperones, enjoyed food, fun, laughter, and an excellent play. These 
trips have been an integral part of the program each year, serving not only as an educational 
opportunity, but also as a time that the new and previous students in the program can get to 
know one another.  
 
“This program is designed to give a strong sense of community and give these scholars 
experiences they may not otherwise have,” said First Generation Scholars Program Success 
Coach Monique Hoskins. “It is an honor and a joy to be a part of moments like these that may 
broaden their horizons and shape their futures.” The bus ride also allows time for the students 
and sponsors to become more familiar with each other and, in itself, can provide a time for 
communication, growth, and learning.   
 
MCC Foundation Scholarship Competition is Open 
SPREAD THE WORD! The scholarship competition for academic year 2018-19 is underway. 
The deadline for application submission (including all required references and transcripts) is 
January 15, 2018. Our online system makes it very easy to apply, contact your references, and 

mailto:kpatterson@mclennan.edu?subject=Scholarship%20Luncheon
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confirm that all your materials have been submitted on time. Simply create a log-in based on 
your MCC ID (or use your existing log-in) and begin!  
 
In 2016-17, the MCC Foundation awarded more than $400,000 in scholarships! Click here to 
access the online application.  Please contact Scholarships & Operations Coordinator Shelley 
Cotten (scotten@mclennan.edu or 254-299-8818) for additional information. 
 
2017 Distinguished Alumni Awards 
The McLennan Community College Foundation honored scholarship students, major donors, 
and alumni at the Scholar, Donor, and Alumni Appreciation Luncheon Sept. 14. The MCC 
Foundation's Highlander Alumni & Friends Association presented two prestigious awards, the 
Distinguished Alumni and Distinguished Leader awards at the event. 

John McClain was named the 2017 Distinguished Alumnus. McClain, a 1973 graduate of 
McLennan Community College, went on to major in journalism at Baylor University. After 
working for local papers like MCC's Highlander Herald and the Waco Tribune-Herald, McClain 
joined the staff of the Houston Chronicle in 1976. McClain succeeded in becoming a reporter for the 
National Football League. In 2006, McClain reached the pinnacle in sports journalism when he 
received the Dick McCann Memorial Award for his long and distinguished reporting on the 
NFL. McClain is a former president of the Pro Football Writers of America and is a longtime 
member of the Pro Football Hall of Fame Selection Committee and the Texas Sports Hall of 
Fame Selection Committee. McClain was unable to accept his award in person as he was on 
assignment in Cincinnati covering the Houston Texans, but longtime MCC baseball coach Rick 
Butler accepted on his behalf. "I was overwhelmed when I was selected as MCC's Distinguished 
Alumnus," said McClain, "I wouldn't be where I am without the foundation in journalism I 
received from The Highland Herald and my years at MCC." Click here to see a video of Mr. 
McClain’s full acceptance message! 

Hannah Burgess of Moody was awarded the 2017 Distinguished Leader Award. Burgess came to 
McLennan Community College as a Bernard and Audre Rapoport First Generation Scholar in 
2014. She also served in several leadership roles on campus, including being a Student 
Ambassador and Connections (student orientation) leader. Upon graduating from MCC, 
Burgess accepted a position at MCC as a Highlander Central Specialist helping students 
navigate the complexities of higher education. "Hannah's hard work and dedication as a student, 
and now as a professional, continues to lead her to success," said MCC Coordinator of Outreach 
and Student Recruitment Dustie Hamilton. "I look forward to watching her grow and continue 
to bring positive influence to our institution." Burgess is currently pursuing a bachelor's degree 
from Tarleton State University through the University Center at MCC and hopes to obtain her 
MBA. 

 

 

 

 

http://www.mclennan.edu/foundation/scholarships
mailto:scotten@mclennan.edu
https://youtu.be/pX8Z5OAQ400
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Three Staff Honored with Named Endowed Scholarship Funds  
By Kim Patterson, MS, APR 
MCC Foundation Executive Director 
 
Three new endowed scholarships have recently been established for longtime MCC staff 
members who retired in recent years.  Collectively, Henry Apperson, Donnie Balmos, and Paul 
Holder boast 134 years of service to the college!   

Henry Apperson. Henry Apperson began teaching history and geography at MCC in 1968 and 
retired in August 2017 with 49 years of service. Henry refers to MCC as a pinnacle of light and 
has dedicated his life’s work to its students. Throughout his tenure, Henry took a personal 
interest in improving student lives and future opportunities; numerous students single him out 
as their favorite professor and keep in touch with him to this day. A native of Beaumont, Henry 
received his bachelor’s and master’s degrees from Baylor University. Once it reaches full funding, 
the Henry Apperson Endowed Scholarship will be awarded to a student based on merit and 
need. The scholarship was established in Henry’s honor by History Department colleagues. 

Dr. Donald Balmos. Donnie Balmos retired in August 2017 with 40 years of service. During his 
tenure at MCC, Donnie served as director of the MCC Chorale, the Waco Civic Chorus, 
conducted many opera and musical productions, and taught many music courses. Prior to his 
appointment as Vice President of Instruction, he served as Dean of Arts and Sciences and 
Director of Visual and Performing Arts. He holds two degrees in Music Theory from Baylor 
University and a Doctor of Musical Arts in Conducting from The University of Texas at Austin. 
Once it reaches full funding, the Donald Balmos Endowed Scholarship will be awarded to a 
student who has demonstrated excellence in voice or music competitions. The scholarship was 
established in Donnie’s honor by his family.     

Paul Holder. Paul Holder inspired more than 27,000 students during his 45 years of teaching 
federal and state government and political science before retiring in 2014. In addition to chairing 
the MCC Government Department for 10 years, he also sponsored MCC Student Government 
for 25 years and co- managed the Student Affairs Office. Paul is part of a select group in Texas to 
work on restructuring the Texas Constitution, currently being reviewed by the State Affairs 
Committee of the Texas House of Representatives. Paul received his bachelor’s and master’s 
degrees in political science from Baylor University. Once it is fully funded, the Robert Paul 
Holder Endowed Scholarship will be awarded to a student based on merit and need. The 
scholarship was established in Paul’s honor by History Department colleagues.  

The Foundation is proud to provide a tangible way to honor these men though the lives of future MCC students 
who will receive these scholarship awards. If you would like to make a contribution to these scholarship funds, 
please visit www.mclennan.edu/foundation  and click on “Make A Gift.” Be sure to designate the fund name for 
your contribution. 
 
Arts Notes 
Each summer at MCC, the Division of Visual and Performing Arts buzzes with excitement as 
the performance selections for the upcoming season are selected. Faculty and staff spend 

http://www.mclennan.edu/foundation
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significant time exploring the student talent within the department and selecting pieces that 
will both feature and challenge MCC students. Once all of the shows are chosen, the Division of 
Visual and Performing Arts works to assemble a brilliant marketing piece – the McLennan 
Theatre brochure – to promote the shows to the community.  

 

All during this time, the MCC Foundation convenes a special group of donors – the members of 
the Hearts in the Arts committee – to discuss how philanthropists within the community can 
band together to support the arts at MCC. Founded in 1997, Hearts in the Arts is an affinity 
group that provides scholarships and other funds to our MCC visual and performing arts faculty 
and students. The Hearts in the Arts members met for their annual dinner on July 11 at the 
Northwood House on campus. During this meeting, MCC Foundation Executive Director Kim 
Patterson and Division Chair of Visual and Performing Arts Lise Uhl presented reports from the 
2016-17 academic year and plans for the upcoming season. This included an approval of $13,000 
from the Hearts in the Arts fund to support student scholarships, emergency grants to students, 
and stipends for guest artists to speak to the students.  

The Hearts in the Arts members also worked together to revise the MCC Foundation’s Hearts in 
the Arts giving levels, ranging from $100 “Friends of the Arts” to $5,000 “Executive Producer” 
support levels. Before adjourning their annual meeting, the Hearts in the Arts members elected 
Ms. Glenda Strum to serve as the chair for the 2017-18 season. As of press time, Hearts in the 
Arts memberships for 2017-18 have almost tripled over previous years! 

Join us! Becoming a member of Hearts in the Arts is so easy – click here to view a message from 
this year’s Hearts in the Arts Chair and give online today! 

 
Alumni Spotlight: Mark Bailey Capalbo 
Students receive a unique visit from Emmy and Tony award winning artist and McLennan alumnus 
By Andrew Brown 
MCC Foundation Marketing Intern and current MCC student 
 
Mark Bailey Capalbo attended MCC from 2004 to 2006. While here, he performed, sang, 
danced, and designed costumes, hair, and wigs. A memorable performance was as Charlie Brown 
in You’re a Good Man Charlie Brown (for which he also did costumes). “I knew when I attended my 
first “Spotlight” show helmed by Dr. Karen Albrecht that McLennan was where I wanted to 
start my college career. Every show they produced was an example of the type of artist I always 
dreamed of being.” 
 
Before graduating from college in 2008, Mark was cast as a performer in the Broadway touring 
company of The Drowsy Chaperone. He completed several Broadway tours as well as the regional 
premieres of both The Drowsy Chaperone and Dolly Parton’s 9 to 5 as a dancer before transitioning 
into theatrical hairstyling full time. 
 
Mr. Capalbo began his hairstyling career with Elf: The Musical and continued with the acclaimed 
National Theatre (UK) production of Warhorse at Lincoln Center before making his Broadway 

http://www.mclennan.edu/theatre/docs/McLennanTheatre_Brochure.pdf
http://www.mclennan.edu/theatre/docs/McLennanTheatre_Brochure.pdf
http://www.mclennan.edu/foundation/hearts
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styling debut in Phantom of The Opera. He specializes in lace-front wigs and period hairstyling for 
performers. Additional Broadway credits include Heart and Lights with the Radio City Rockettes, 
Motown The Musical, On The Town, the most recent Color Purple revival as well as Bandstand: A New 
American Musical. 
 
His most recent TV/Film credits include Key Hairstylist for Bryan Cranston’s new show “The 
Dangerous Book for Boys,” and Season 5 of FX’s hit period drama “The Americans” starring Kerri 
Russell and Matthew Rhys. Other TV/Film credits include CBS’s “Billions” as well as “Bull,” 
Netflix’s “Wormwood” and “The Get Down”, Woody Allen’s “Wonder Wheel” starring Kate 
Winslet and Justin Timberlake, NBC’s “Mysteries of Laura,” and HBO’s “Vinyl.”  
 
In late September, MCC Cosmetology students were given the opportunity to speak with Mr. 
Capalbo about his unique experiences working in Broadway and television productions. 
“Returning to McLennan after more than 10 years to speak to the students was not only thrilling 
but also a nostalgic walk through one of the most challenging and character-building times in 
my life. I wouldn’t be the artist I am today without the invaluable training and discipline I 
learned there.” 
 
We are thankful to Mr. Capalbo for inspiring our students with his story of building success 
through education and hard work and we hope they carry that inspiration with them into their 
future careers.   
 
Gifts to the MCC Foundation (July 1 – September 30, 2017) 
In Honor of Dr. Donald Balmos’ 40-Years of Service to MCC by:     
 Harry and Beverly Harelik 
 
In Honor of Jana Bland for her Outstanding Contributions to the MCC Foundation by:  
 Kim and Frank Patterson    
 
In Honor of Pat Bliss’ 22-Years of Service to MCC by:      
 Harry and Beverly Harelik 
 
In Honor of Courtney Bowlin by:         
  John Warren 
 
In Honor of Shelley Cotten for her Outstanding Contributions to the MCC Foundation by: 
 Kim and Frank Patterson 
 
In Honor of Rose DeLeon for her Outstanding Contributions to the MCC Foundation by:  
 Kim and Frank Patterson 
 
In Honor of Adam and Rebecca Dulin by:       
 Kay and Keith Bailey 
 
In Honor of Douglas Gibson’s 29-Years of Service to MCC by:     
 Harry and Beverly Harelik 
 



8 
Fall 2017 Highlander Quarterly 

In Honor of Fay Gutierrez’s 42-Years of Service to MCC by:     
 Harry and Beverly Harelik 

Kim and Frank Patterson 
 
In Honor of Kenna Harris by:         
  John Warren 
 
In Honor of Stephen Heyde and Susan Taylor’s Marriage by:     
 Kim and Frank Patterson 
 
In Honor of Patsy Jones’ 25-Years of Service to MCC by:      
 Harry and Beverly Harelik 
 
In Honor of Kathleen Lawson by:       
 Kathleen Laundy 
 
In Honor of Kim Patterson by:         

Dr. Cindy SoRelle 
 
In Honor of Kim Patterson’s Master of Science (MS) in Management and Leadership by:  
 Linda Hatchel 
 
In Honor of Mary Perez by:         

Vikram Deivanayagam 
 
In Memory of Joan Anderson by:         
   Mrs. Joann Ingram and Family 
 
In Memory of Adele Chauvet by:         
  Becky Parker 
 Shirley Weir 
 
In Memory of Tom Conry by:         
  Elaine and Scott Fagner 
 Kim and Frank Patterson 
 
In Memory of Howard Cooper by:       
 Annette and David Scott 
 
In Memory of James Dodson by:         
  Kay and Keith Bailey 
 
In Memory of Jonathan Drouillard by:   
  The Angel Foundation 
  Logan Angel 
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In Memory of Jim Dulin by:         
  Kay and Keith Bailey 
 
In Memory of Estelle Geno by:         
  Harry and Beverly Harelik 
 Judge Bob and Brenda McGregor 
  Darwin Miller, Sr. 

Megan and James Miller     
Suzanne and Darwin Miller, Jr. 

 Kim and Frank Patterson 
Mary Sigtenhorst 
Susie Wiley 

 
In Memory of Jane P. Godsey by:         
  P. Curran 

Eddie and Ellie Morrison 
Jack and Nancy Munson Foundation 
Steren Electronics 

 
In Memory of Beverly Ingram by:         
  Mrs. Joann Ingram and Family 
 
In Memory of Charles Kennedy by:         
  Harry and Beverly Harelik 
 Buddy and Louise Powell, III. 
 
In Memory of David Kopplin by:         
  Bob Ford 
 
In Memory of Helen Browder Lewis by:       
 Dr. and Mrs. Dennis Michaelis 
 
In Memory of Bob Little by:         
  Alex Shiu 
 
In Memory of Efigenia Lopez by:         
  Phyllis and Larry Blackwood 

Rose and Andrew DeLeon 
Harry and Beverly Harelik 

 Drs. Stanley and Johnette McKown 
Dr. and Mrs. Dennis Michaelis  

 Kim and Frank Patterson 
Drs. Bill and Ruth Pitts 
Mary and James Pratt 
Tom and Kathryn Proctor 
Dr. Hazel Rowe 
Annette and David Scott 
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Drs. Jim and Cindy SoRelle 
Lisa and Dale Snelling 
Jamie and Terry Stanford 
Lorraine and Mark Stansel      

 
In Memory of Frances M. Olson by:         
  John and Linda Baker 

Tracy and Roberta Bishnow 
Harry and Beverly Harelik 
Ms. Claire Masters      
Drs. Stanley and Johnette McKown 
Dr. and Mrs. Dennis Michaelis 

 Kim and Frank Patterson 
Drs. Bill and Ruth Pitts 

 
In Memory of Lydia Scott by:  
  Kim and Frank Patterson 

Annette and David Scott 
 
In Memory of Rayburn Taylor by:         
  Buddy and Louise Powell, III. 
 
In Memory of Cheryl Moore Van Orsdol by:       
 Sandy and Michael Hinton 
 
In Memory of Anthony Vonasek by:         

Harry and Beverly Harelik 
 
In Memory of Archie Watley, Sr. by: 
 Phyllis and Larry Blackwood 

Jana Bland 
 Rose and Andrew DeLeon 
 Elaine and Scott Fagner 
 Sandra and Bill Goss 
 Harry and Beverly Harelik 
 Drs. Stanley and Johnette McKown        
 Kim and Frank Patterson 
 Al and Luwenda Pollard 
 Dr. Hazel Rowe 

Mike Searight  
Alex Shiu and Family 

 
In Memory of Matt Wiseman by:         
  Elaine and Scott Fagner 

Drs. Stanley and Johnette McKown 
Kim and Frank Patterson 
Annette and David Scott 
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MCC Foundation Donors (July 1 – September 30, 2017): We gratefully thank these friends 
and community supporters who have also given to the MCC Foundation this quarter. 
Allen Samuels Chrysler Dodge Jeep Ram 
Sharon Allen 
Sue Allen 
Alliance Bank 
Ami Andrade 
Andrews Collegiate-AM 
Amy Antoninka 
Henry Apperson 
Joe Arrington 
Mary Asebedo 
James Avery Craftsman 
Suzanne Baldon 
Dr. and Mrs. Donald Balmos 
Teri Barnes 
Barracuda 
Meghan Becker 
Jana Zuehlke Bennette 
Dr. and Mrs. Stephen Benson 
Annette Bigham 
Jennifer Black 
Jana Bland 
Peter Blaskiewicz 
Blue Bell Creameries 
Bluebonnet Health Services 
Diane Boles 
Anne Borsellino 
Nancy Boyens 
Amber Bracken 
Brenda Bradley 
Rick Bradley 
Brazos Higher Education Service Corporation 
Pamela Briggs 
Deborah Brock 
Scott Bryant 
Lea Buchanan 
Bobby Burns 
Cindy Burns 
James and Shirley Burroughs 
Rick Butler 
Cameron Park Zoo 
Ivanna Campbell 
Sheryl Campbell 
Mike Campenni 
Dr. Drew Canham 
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Llolanda Carriveau 
Carter BloodCare 
Laura Caruthers 
Chris Cavil 
Central National Bank 
Central Texas Watercolor Society 
Chick-fil-A 
Donald Choate 
Bradley Christian 
Community Bank & Trust 
Kurt Chunn 
Cisco 
City of Lacy Lakeview 
Derek Clapp 
Dr. Dennis Clark 
Karen Clark 
Leila Clark 
Vincent Clark 
Jess Collins 
Coca-Cola 
Common Grounds 
Community Bank & Trust 
Stephen Cook 
Tina Contreras 
Susan Copeland 
Shelley Cotton 
Linda Crawford 
Mark Crenwelge 
Cricket’s 
Ashley Crusturner 
Adela Cruz-Roark 
CTWP 
Kendall Culver 
Judge Rex Davis 
Margie De Laurell 
Rose DeLeon 
Dell Technologies 
Matt Dill 
Glenda Drake 
Marylaine Driese 
Dr Pepper 
Sondra Dubowsky 
Dr. Linda Dulin 
Ann Duncan 
Gary Duncan 
Wayne Duncan 
DuPuy Oxygen 
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Educators Credit Union 
Aimee Edwards 
Misty Edwards 
Dr. Chad Eggleston 
Conner Elliot 
EST Group, LLC 
Theresa Evans 
Toni Evans 
Donna Ewing 
Elaine Fagner 
Fairfield Inn 
Stacy Fancher 
Bob Farrell 
Dianne Feyerherm 
First National Bank of Central Texas 
Melissa Fisher 
David Fleuriet 
Follett 
Bronwen Forbay 
Bob Ford 
Donna Fouts 
Jon Fox 
Sally Frazier 
Thomas Frost 
Debra Fultz 
Gary Fultz 
Glynnis Gaines 
Karen Garrett 
GENCO FCU 
Donna George 
Laci Gerik 
Doug Gibson 
Richard Gimble 
Felicia Gladden 
Faith Glatter 
Yolanda Gonzalez 
Gene Gooch 
Mary Graham 
Grande Communications 
Dr. Frank Graves 
Becky Griffin 
Fay Gutierrez 
Haley & Olson PC 
Dustie Hamilton 
Hampton Inn North Waco 
Marianna Hampton 
Jodi Harper 
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Austin Hayes 
Laura Hays 
Meredith Heffner 
Kim Henderson 
Leslie Henderson 
Landon Hengst 
Peaches Henry 
Katelyn Hiatt 
Melanie Hill 
Jane Hilliard 
Dr. and Mrs. Fred Hills 
Hilton Waco/Courtyard By Marriott 
Joe Hinojosa 
Sandy and Michael Hinton 
Jenna Hoefer 
Kent and Lisa Hoeffner 
Paul Hoffman 
K. Paul Holt and Donna Miller 
The Home Depot USA – Bellmead, Texas 
Homewood Suites by Hilton 
David Hooten 
Monique Hoskins 
Tamara Houston 
Gerald Howard 
Allyson Huntley 
Gail Illich 
Melinda Ingram 
Insight 
Insurors of Texas 
Rita Jacinto 
Natalie James 
Jaynes, Reitmeier, Boyd & Therrell, P.C. 
Valerie Jimenez 
Brian Johnson 
Laurice Jones 
Patsy Jones 
Sandra Jones 
JoAnn Jumper 
Kurt and Patricia Kaiser 
Kandle, Inc. 
Ben E. Keith 
Dr. Sharon Kenan 
Steve Kirk 
Gale Kissinger 
Missy Kittner 
Dr. and Mrs. John Kosarek 
Steve Kotara 
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James Kubacak 
Jonathan Kutz 
Dr. Charlotte Laughlin 
Kathleen Laundy 
Sharon Lavery 
Justin Lawson 
Terry Lechler 
Andrea Leija 
Richard Lesley 
Dana Lewis 
Lisa Lindloff 
Lochridge Priest, Inc. 
Dr. William Lockhart 
Estella Lopez 
Thomas Lowrance 
Tina Lyles 
Betty Marable 
Marathon Norco Aerospace 
Tiffany Marty 
Dr. Dana Massey 
Bill and Vicki Matta 
Heather Mattingly 
Stephanie Maultsby 
Paul and Carol McClinton 
Kimberly McCoy 
Jim McKeown 
Drs. Stanley and Johnette McKown 
McLennan Community College Office Personnel Association (MCCOPA) 
Brenda Medina 
Members Choice Credit Union 
Elizabeth Mitchell 
Jones Mitchell 
Stan and Nancy Mitchell 
Kayla Molnar 
Helen Moore 
Michelle Moravec 
Mandy Morrison 
Gary Myles 
Nancy Neill 
Crystal Neville 
Terry Nighticayte 
Pam Niles 
Northwest Optimist Club of Waco 
Northwest Waco Rotary Club 
Nothing Bundt Cakes 
Susan Olson 
Manuel Ordones 
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Johnnie Ortega 
Elizabeth and William Painter 
Clif-Ann Paris 
Mickey and Bob Park 
Becky Parker 
Melree Paris 
Kim and Frank Patterson 
George Pattison 
Kristi Patton 
Alisa Petree 
Perry Office Plus 
Ray and Cynthia Perry 
Kathleen Plemons 
Mary Pratt 
Brenda Price 
Tom and Kathryn Proctor 
Providence Healthcare Network 
QTI Promotional & Apparel/Aztec Promotional Group 
Deborah Quinn 
Mrs. Jerry Clark Quinn 
Rabroker Air Conditioning 
Robyn Rachuig 
Larry Radke 
Stephanie Randell 
Linda Ratliff 
Redwoods, Inc. 
Linda Reichenbach 
Ricky Rhodes 
Robert Rigney 
Shirley Rinn 
Jan Robertson 
C. Clifton Robinson 
Deanna Robinson 
Caustula Rodriguez 
Shelly Rogers-Sharer 
Sid Ross 
Rudy’s Country Store & Bar-B-Q 
Diane Russo 
Jacob Samarron 
Diane Schmaus 
Schwartz Design Center 
Al Scoggins 
David and Annette Scott 
Mike Searight 
Sheehy, Lovelace & Mayfield, P.C. 
James Shelton 
Jessica Shelton 
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Alex Shiu and Family 
Paulina Sidwell 
Joyce Sims 
Sirius Computer Solutions 
Slovacek’s 
Bernard Smith 
Drs. Richard and Bonnie Sneed 
John Spano 
Theresa Sparks 
Chris Spear 
Spice Village 
David Sproles 
Linda Stanford 
Lorraine and Mark Stansel 
Emily and Karl Stottlemyre 
Wanda Sudbury 
Holly Surginer 
Jim Swan 
Tarleton State University 
Staci Taylor 
Texas Tech University 
T&G Chemical & Supply, Co. Inc. 
Karen Thomas 
Paula Thomas 
Shannon Thomas 
Jodi Tindell 
Jennifer Tobin 
Total Office Solutions 
Norman Townsend 
Shawn Trochim 
Bradley Turner 
James and Frances Turner 
Lise Uhl 
Beth Ullman 
Lindsey Vanek 
Celina Vasquez 
Otsmar Villarroel 
Cindy Vincek 
Vossloh Fastening Systems 
Waco Civic Theatre 
Waco Police Association 
Gail Wade 
Preston Waller 
Bill Wardlaw 
Wardlaw Claims Service 
John Warren 
Denise Watson 
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Jeff Watson 
Patricia Weaver 
Holly Webb 
Nicholas Webb 
Karen Weil 
Charlotte West 
Lisa Wilhelmi 
Cloddy Williams 
Lesley Willis 
Brooks Wilson 
Amy Winslow 
Alma Wlazlinski 
Gail Woodward 
W Promotions 
Shirley Weir 
Laura Wichman 
Alma Wlazlinski 
David Wrzesinski 
Ellen Zboril 
 
2017 MCC Foundation Board of Directors 
 
The McLennan Community College Foundation is committed to enriching the college and the 
communities it serves by supporting its 8,500 students, 850 faculty and staff members, and by 
improving facilities on our 200-acre campus. The MCC Foundation Board of Trustees leads the 
Foundation in these endeavors. The 2017 MCC Foundation Board of Directors are: Sharon 

Allison (Vice-Chair); Betty Bauer; Phyllis Blackwood; Randy Cox; Judge Rex Davis (Treasurer); 

Diane Deaver; Bill Dietz; Wesley Filer (Chair); Nashim Hamilton; Dana Hassell; Linda Hatchel; 

Kent Keahey; Missy Larson; Doug McDurham; Dr. Johnette McKown (Secretary); Judge Vicki 

Menard; Charlie Moore; Ellie Morrison; Kim Patterson (Executive Director); Valerie Robinson; Dr. 
Hazel Rowe; J. Clay Sawyer, M.D.; Alfred Solano; Priscilla Stinnett; Ted Teague; Winfred 
Watkins; and Geneva Watley. 
 
Contact Us 

• Kim Patterson, MS, APR 
Executive Director; kpatterson@mclennan.edu  
254-299-8606 

• Rose DeLeon 
Executive Secretary; rdeleon@mclennan.edu 
254-299-8604 

• Jana E. Bland 
Coordinator, Marketing, Special Events & Alumni Engagement; jbland@mclennan.edu 
254-299-8481 

mailto:kpatterson@mclennan.edu
mailto:rdeleon@mclennan.edu
mailto:jbland@mclennan.edu
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• Shelley Cotten, MBA, bCRE  
Coordinator, Operations & Scholarships; scotten@mclennan.edu 
254-299-8818 

• Nancy Neill 
Director, Resource Development; nneill@mclennan.edu 
254-299-8663 

• Cloddy Williams  
Executive Secretary, Resource Development; cwilliams@mclennan.edu 
254-299-8621 

 
Connect online at www.mclennan.edu/foundation and 

www.facebook.com/McLennanFoundation! 

mailto:scotten@mclennan.edu
mailto:nneill@mclennan.edu
mailto:cwilliams@mclennan.edu
http://www.mclennan.edu/foundation
http://www.facebook.com/McLennanFoundation

